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Frontier Airlines to Begin Service 
from El Paso to Las Vegas 
 
Today, the City of El Paso and Frontier Airlines announced new, non-stop flights from El 
Paso International Airport to Las Vegas International Airport beginning March 11, 2021. 
 
The new flights to Las Vegas will run two days a week, Thursdays and Sundays, with 
connections available to destinations nationwide, as well as international connections to 
Latin America and the Caribbean.  
 
“I am pleased that our airline partners are looking to rebuild service at El Paso International 
Airport, which speaks to the economic resiliency of our community,” said Sam Rodriguez, 
Director of Aviation. “In the midst of the pandemic, we have remained steadfast in executing 
our strategic plan by continuing our efforts to work with airlines to re-establish air service as 
we begin to come out of this pandemic.” 
 
For more information on today’s announcement or to purchase tickets, please visit, 
https://www.flyfrontier.com/ 
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